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Neu Gla & gou

11 April 23, '90

The Secretary Departement of Indian Affaires

Ottouna

Dear Sr.

In reply to your letter

of recent date & the malter

of purchase of lands for

the Indians at Fiober's Grant

reserve I beg to say that I

have gone over the place & their

present reserve. There is a good

de al of soft wood suel as

Space upon it. This ward

cut in season might do for

vers. Affairs. (EG 10, volume 7761, Bile 27058)
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